
John H. Bascom caught this look at 
PELEE on drydock at Port Dalhousie 
on September 20, 1958.

Photo, courtesy Frank and 
Nancy Prothero, shows hull 
o f PELEE being broken up at 
Port Stanley in the 1970’s.

Another view from the Prothero 
collection shows part o f the bow of 
PELEE still lying on the beach at Port 
Stanley in December 1989.


